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NOTIFICATION OF PROPOSED TREE WORK IN CAMDEN SQUARE CONSERVATION AREA AT

ROCHESTER SQUARE GARDEN ENCLOSURE, CAMDEN

Dear Mr Bell

I am writing on behalf of Eric Wragge and Francesca Anfossi to give notice of tree work in the Camden Square
Conservation Area. The trees are within the central enclosure of Rochester Square, Camden, London NW1 9SA. 

A specification of the intended work and supplementary information, together with a tree location plan, are
attached.  

The tree work responds to the vegetation-related requirement 3.iv of the s215 Notice, reference EN14/0310, of 16
February 2015.

You will see that the specification includes work that does not need to be notified to you: it is included here for
transparency and to enable local people to comment, should they wish to do so. I understand that the land 
owners have sought the opinions of as many people as possible living around the square and the specifications
reflect those comments.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any additional information.

Claire Nash BA (Hons)  Dip Arb (RFS)  FRSPH  MArborA  MIoD

Mr Nick Bell
Tree Officer
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall, Judd Street
London WC1H 9JE

By email: nick.bell@camden.gov.uk

Our reference: TWA 7376 
Your reference:  

Date: 04 November 2016 


